



DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 298, s. 2018

To: PUBLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

PUBLIC SECONDARY SCHOOLS

From: AGUSTINES E. CEPE, Ph.D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Orientation on the 2018 Principals' Test

Date: September 18, 2018

 Relevant to Regional Advisory No.54, s.2018 re: Advanced Information for the 2018 Principals' Test, this office will conduct an Orientation on the 2018 Principal's Test on September 25, 2018, 1:00PM at LR Conference Room.

- 2. For the qualifications standard for the 2018 Principals Test to be conducted later this year, see attached Regional Advisory No.54, s. 2018 for your reference.
- Interested takers are hereby directed to attend the Orientation for the details of the registration process.
- For inquiries, contact Maricris P. Quismundo, EPS II-HRD with mobile no.09152317727 or email at maricris.quismundo@deped.gov.ph.
- 5. For information and wide dissemination.

Copies Furnished

Person Concerned, Records Section-Memorandum